
Hello everyone!

We’re looking forward to Sunday School Unscripted! For the craft this week, we’ll be doing a 
little bit of origami together, and so I thought it would be useful for you to have the 
instructions ahead of time in case you wanted to print them out before Sunday, or just have 
them for future use. Hope you enjoy and see you Sunday!

Best, Philippa


